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Sunday 25th July 2021 

With the change in Covid rules congregational singing is allowed from Sunday 25th July. Social  
distancing and face masks will not be required by law. The Covid virus remains in the community so 
masks are still advised for crowded indoor spaces but not mandatory. Some retailers, public transport 
and taxi companies may still require the sensible precaution of face masks to be worn.  
 
As a result of the changes in Covid rules the first service at the chapel will be this Sunday. 

 
‘Songs of Praise’  

led by Mrs. Liz Higgens 
Sunday 25th July 6.00 pm. 

 
 

Services for August. 6.00 pm. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
This will be the last Weekly News Sheet and we will return to our usual format of a Quarterly  
Newsletter which will start with September/October/November. 

1st August Rev. Linda Williams 

8th August Mrs. Diane Maple 

15th August Mr. John Evans 

22nd August Angela & Tony Mann 

29th August Miss Pam Greener 



Recordings of Services 
are available on the web: 

www.facebook.com/lutonbaptist/ 

 www.kimptonchurch.co.uk 

5th September Mrs Gill Short 

12th September Mr. Len Fowler 

19th September TBA 

26th September Mr. Andy Morton 

Services for September. 6.00 pm. 

Tuesday Fellowship 2.30 pm. 

27th July Mrs Gill Short 

3rd August Mrs. Liz Higgens 

7th September Mrs. Diane Maple 

To all of our contributors to the News Sheets 


